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Wednesday 3 August, 2016 

 

Reminder note: Education Week Assembly tomorrow – Friday 

5 August 2016 

 

Dear parents and caregivers,  

 

This week our school has celebrated Education Week along with all public schools in NSW. The 

theme for Education Week 2016 is 'Shared stories, better learning, stronger communities'. Many of 

our students have already represented our school successfully this week at the biennial Kincumba 

Shines as part of Education Week, along with partner schools in our local community.  

At Kincumber Public School we proudly recognise and value the diverse range of talents and skills 

that our students demonstrate across all aspects of school life, both academic and social. It is our 

aim to develop the strength and capacity of all students and to present opportunities for them to 

experience the positive experience of performing on stage in all areas of the Creative and 

Performing Arts. We look forward to celebrating some of our student success tomorrow at our 

special Education Week Gold Assembly and providing recognition for the skills and talents of our 

performers who have proudly represented Kincumber Public School this year. Performances include 

the Central Coast Dance Festival groups, the KPS choir, some senior public speakers and the student 

reprehensive body, the Turtle Team.   

We also recognize the students who have worked hard to achieve their Gold Certificate by the end 

of Semester 1, 2016. Those students will receive their Gold Certificate tomorrow at the same 

assembly, commencing at 9.00 am in the hall.  

Following the conclusion of the assembly, parents are invited to visit classrooms between 10am and 

10.50 am. These informal visits allow parents the opportunity to view student work and discuss 

student progress towards learning goals, set at the end of Term 1.  

Our school continues to build opportunities for our parents to engage in a range of learning 

experiences at KPS and we hope you may be able to join us tomorrow at this special assembly.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Karen Wardlaw, on behalf of KPS teachers.  


